
 
 

EXAM 155 

 

  
 
David Barber 
Policy and Projects Manager 
Warwick District Council 
 
 

 

 

Our Ref: PINS/T3725/429/5 

Date: 16 December 2016 
 

 
Dear Mr Barber, 
 
Examination of the Warwick District Local Plan 
 

1. As set out at the closing session for the Examination Hearings, held on Thursday 
15 December 2016, I can confirm that whilst I consider the submitted Local Plan 
(which constitutes the publication draft plan incorporating focussed changes) not 
to be sound, it can be made sound by modifications.  
 

2. The Council has requested that I recommend such modifications.  As discussed, 
I will be liaising with you via the Programme Officer to produce a schedule of 
proposed main modifications.  You confirmed that the Council will undertake a 
sustainability appraisal of the main modifications and facilitate a full public 
consultation exercise.  I will take account of the sustainability appraisal and 
comments received on the main modifications in producing my report to the 
Council.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kevin Ward 
INSPECTOR  


